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Summer 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you all had a lovely Easter break.

Our topic this term is based on a key question: 
What is so special about our place anyway?
There is a geography focus and the class will be considering what human and physical 
differences and similarities there are between various world countries compared to our 
own locality.  Do you have or know someone who has experience of environmental 
science or world travel? If so, Skylarks would love to hear all about it. Please get in touch if 
you have some time to spare and share.

With this letter we have attached the summer knowledge organiser which details helpful 
information about the term’s learning outcomes. We continue to welcome ‘Show & Tell’ 
such as home projects or things they are up to when not at school.  Please look out for 
spelling lists each week to practise at home and as ever please keep up the regular 
reading and learning maths facts.

The PE session is either Monday or Friday so please make sure that your child comes in PE kit 
on PE days. Children need to come into school in their forest kit on Wednesdays when it is 
their week. There is another exciting day our at the gym in North Walsham too; Tues May 
2nd so Skylarks can come into school in PE kit i.e. no PE on Monday that week.

As it is Y6’s last term with us there are various special activities/events planned for example 
Surfing lessons at Cromer plus a day out at the bowling alley! They will also be given 
opportunities to visit and find out more about their chosen High Schools before the sumer 
holidays.  Keep an eye out in the weekly newsletter for more information.

As always, if you have any queries, questions or issues, please do contact us either via our
emails: sportas8mrn@nsix.org.uk or dbarker8grk@nsix.org.uk or we can arrange a 
convenient time for either of us to phone or just catch us after school on the playground.

Steve Portas & Debbie Barker
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